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2025-2026 
Grade 6 School Supplies 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians. 
 
School supplies for Grade 6 students will be included in your school fees. However, there are some items that need to be 
brought from home: 
 

 1 Calculator (does not have to be a scientific calculator) 

 2 (1-inch) D-ring Binder (no zippered binders please) 

 1 Pair Indoor Shoes (non-marking, lace-up preferred) 

 1 Drawstring Gym Strip Bag 

 1 Pair Ear Bud Headphones (for school use only- must remain at school) 
 1 Full Pack Playing Cards 

 2 Regular, 6-Sided Dice  

 3 Boxes Kleenex 
 1 container Lysol wipes  
 1 Pack Cue Cards 
 1 Dry Erase Board Eraser (eraser only, we have the boards and markers) 

o Could be an eraser, sock, cotton mitten or cloth. 
 1 Pencil Case (needs to fit in desk bin) 

 
The Husky clothing store will be opening to start the school year with information shared to families early in 
September. Students from all grades may order a variety of Husky clothing. For those students in Grades 6-9, 
students will be expected to have a husky gym shirt. This shirt acts as a uniform for our track days, uniform for 
our Grade 6 teams, change of clothes for our PE classes, and an off-campus way to identify our students 
quickly. Students are to wear black shorts / pants and have indoor runners for PE classes. 
 
Technology: 
 

 Students are welcome to use their own Personal Learning Device (Chromebook, Laptop). 
 
Please note we make bulk purchases for school supplies for our Kindergarten to Grade 6 students and charge 
these supplies to the student’s account through School Fees. As Foothills School Division is part of a large 
Purchasing Group, we are able to save up to 60% on what these supplies would cost at a local retailer. However, 
if you choose to purchase your own supplies, please contact Mrs. Teresa Haukenfrers at the office 
(haukenfrerst@fsd38.ab.ca or 403-938-1400 Ext. 48710) and she will arrange for the fee to be removed from 
your student’s account and supply you with a list of required items. 


